No. PTUT/22/1480 Date: 20.12.2022

Subject:

Registration for 1st Convocation of Punjab Tianjin University of

Technology, Lahore

Dear Graduate,

The 1st Convocation of Punjab Tianjin University of Technology, Lahore is scheduled to be held tentatively in last week of February on the availability of the Chancellor of the University. The University has opened the registration for the graduates of Batch (Spring-2018, Fall-2018) for their confirmation to attend this prestigious event of their life-time.

You are, therefore, requested to please fill the <u>Convocation Registration Form</u> which can be downloaded from University Website or obtained in person from Registrar Office.

Registration form completed in all aspect along with Paid Challan of Rs.1500 (Degree Fee) must be submitted to Registrar Office latest by <u>December 30, 2022.</u>

Feel free to contact the undersigned for any query and further information.

Best Regards

Secretary, Convocation Committee